[image: image1.png]e, o Bes





16th March 2020

Dear parent/carer, 

In light of the current situation a decision has been taken to cancel the year 11 PFS evening this week (Thursday).

Decisions will be taken later regarding the distribution of the hoodies for students.

Regards
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Matthew Brown

Head Teacher

[image: image2.emf]


Blackfen School for Girls,
Blackfen Road,



Sidcup, Kent.
DA15 9NU



T: 020 8303 1887
F: 020 8298 1656



E: admin@blackfen.bexley.sch.uk
www.blackfenschoolforgirls.co.uk



Headteacher Matthew Brown BA(Hons) DMS(Ed)













